
From: Ronald Barr 

To: John Kennedy 
Date: November 07, 2001

Subject:   
FCC File #: 0191-EX-RR-2001- Reply
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Ron Barr of Caterpillar referred your email to our office since we represent the applicant before 
the Federal Communications Commission. 

This application is only for renewal of an existing license. Information about equipment type and 
number is already in your file. I did not see a place on the renewal application to put the 
requested license term or type of equipment. Do we really need to rejustify the terms of the 
license on a renewal?

Regards,
Gene Maliszewskyj
Blooston, Mordkofsky, Dickens, Duffy & Prendergast
Phone: (202) 828-5536
Fax: (202) 828-5568
email: ema@bloostonlaw.com


